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February 15, 1983
3F-0283-18

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Monthly Operating Report

Dear Mr. DeYoung:

Attached are twelve (12) copies of the Crystal River Unit 3, January,
1983, Monthly Operating Report. This report is submitted in accordance
with Technical Specification 6.9.1.6.

Attached, also, are twelve (12) copies of a revision to the Crystal
River Unit 3, December,1982, Monthly Operating Report.

Sincerely,

Jb " k y&dy
Dr. Patsy Y. Baynard
Assistant to Vice President
Nuclear Operations
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cc: Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

!101 Marietta Street N.W., Suite 3100 hg
Atlanta, GA 30303 ,

f?302180327 830215
PDR ADOCX 05000302
R PDR

General Office 3201 Thirty-fourth Street South e P O. Box 14042, St. Petersburg, Flonda 33733 813-866-5151

J


